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News of note for the next two months. . . .

Election of officers. The PMA Trustees recently held an election of officers. The new President is Elaine Brown;
Bev Price remains as Vice President/Secretary and Julia Cady as Treasurer.

Homeowner absence and salt level. The Trustees caution home owners who go away or leave a home vacant for
extended periods that they are responsible for lowering the water-softener salt level BEFORE their trip. Even though
a water softener is not in use, there is a correlation between a full tank of salt and salt compaction.

-

New smoke detectors. Andy Holyoke will begin installing new smoke detectors in February.

Service delays. During a cold spell or heat spell most repair services run out of parts and often are unable to schedule
repair on the same day they are called. The Trustees realize that a longer wait for parts can be very inconvenient for
a home owner, but they are doing their best to give timely service while keeping costs down. They appreciate your
patience.

Salt delivery schedule. AC Service has scheduled the following salt delivery dates for 2003: February 12, April 16,
June 11, August 13, October 8, December 10. The dates are tentative because AC gears delivery to the weather to avoid
tracking slush and mud into homes.

Hand-illustrated stationery for sale. Olivia Chen, a Park Meadows resident and sixth-grade student, is selling
stationery that she designed and created. Olivia currently has six choices available; she can also customize designs
according to individual preference. Several Park Meadows residents have already purchased these beautifully
illustrated stationery kits, which include a letter-size sheet, a note card, and two envelopes; the price is $4.00. To view
samples and place an order, contact Olivia at 270 PM; phone 767-1516 or email messeduplife0909@yahoo.co.au.

Newsletter now bimonthly. Beginning with the February/March 2003 issue, the NEWSLETTER will be published
once every two months. Submissions to the NEWSLETTER are always welcome. Items may be delivered to Peggy
Saari at PM 230 (767-7399; peggy@innovio.com).
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